
From: Barnes, Laurin <lbarnes@wistv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/21/2016 4:42:06 PM
Subject: RE: Follow up from the governor's office

Yes, we received this one, but we’ve had issues on other releases that are sent to an old email which goes to our junk.
Can you please make sure the email for WIS is CountOnWIS@wistv.com ? 
 
Thanks!
Laurin
 
Laurin Barnes  I  Executive Producer
1111 Bull St. Columbia, SC 29201
O: 803.758.1202  C: 803.394.8892  F: 803.758.1155

 
 
 
 

From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 4:29 PM
 
Subject: Follow up from the governor's office
 
I wanted to make sure you saw the following release from our office and ask that you help us get the word out.
 
Thanks!
 
Chaney
 
From: SC Gov News [mailto:govnews@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 4:00 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Gov. Nikki Haley And The First Family Announce 50th Annual Governor’s Carolighting
 

November 21, 2016
 
For immediate release
 
Contact: Brian Symmes, 803-673-9437
 
BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Gov. Nikki Haley And The First Family Announce 50th Annual Governor’s 
Carolighting

WYFF 4 Anchor Nigel Robertson Will Emcee Event

COLUMBIA, S.C. – Governor Nikki Haley, First Gentleman Michael Haley and the First Family will kick off 
the holiday season at the 50th Annual Governor’s Carolighting, held on the north steps of the South Carolina 
Statehouse, on Thursday, December 1. Family festivities will begin at 6:00 PM and the program will begin at 
7:00 PM. The event is open to the public.

“Each year, Michael, Rena, Nalin and I look forward to this special night when we can invite family and 
friends from every part of South Carolina to celebrate the holiday season and enjoy our beautiful 
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Statehouse,” said Gov. Nikki Haley.

This year’s Carolighting is sponsored by the Columbia Metropolitan Convention and Visitor Bureau, the 
Columbia Garden Club and the Garden Club of South Carolina.

WYFF 4 (NBC/Greenville) anchor Nigel Robertson will serve as the evening’s emcee.

The state Christmas tree is a 35-foot-tall sheared Concolor Fir and comes from Pinetum Christmas Tree 
Farm in Swanton, Maryland.

As the holiday season approaches, the Haley family encourages those interested in helping South 
Carolinians impacted by Hurricane Matthew and the 2015 flood to do so by making a donation to the One 
SC Fund. One hundred percent of the donations will go directly to assisting South Carolinians:

Online: Visit www.onescfund.org to make an online donation using your credit card.

Mail: Mail a check to:

Central Carolina Community Foundation
 
One SC Fund
 
2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213
 
Columbia, SC 29204

Governor Nikki Haley, The Central Carolina Community Foundation and a team of South Carolinians from 
entertainment, business and public service established the One SC Fund in November 2015, as a way for 
neighbors to help neighbors after unprecedented, historic flooding touched South Carolinians from every 
walk of life.

Questions about donating? Email info@yourfoundation.org or call 803-254-5601

Members of the media wishing to cover the event should contact Andrea Mensink at 803-545-0011 or 
AMensink@Columbiaauthority.com.
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